HB 2044 -- MOTOR VEHICLE LICENSE FEE OFFICES
SPONSOR: Fraker

Beginning January 1, 2015, this bill requires the local county
motor vehicle license fee office to be responsible for the license
process and to receive the processing fees when an individual
applies for a motor vehicle license or renews his or her license
with the motor vehicle on-line license renewal system. If more
than one fee office is located within a county, the fee offices in
that county may bid for the on-line work and associated fees in the
county.



